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Medical Center 

June 24, 2013 

Ms. Sharon Weintraub Dashow 
Treasurer 
The Eugene Zitwer Foundation, Inc. 
50 Court Street, Suite 702 
Brooklyn, New York 11201-4859 

Dear Ms. Weintraub Dashow, 

On behalf of the children and families at the Infants and Children's Hospital at 
Maimonides Medical Center, I would like to thank you for the funding provided to 
continue our weekend child life services. 

Your financial support helps us to continue our mission in providing recreational and 
therapeutic services to help improve the patient and families experience while 
hospitalized. 

Thanks you again for your support! 

Lenia Batas, LCAT, AT-BC, CCLS 
Director, Child L i l ^ Services 
Phone (718)283-6289 
lbatas(S>maimonidesmed.org 


